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We are writing a submission in favour of the planning proposal in Appin

According to the Greater Macarthur Land Release proposal that will be going ahead for Wilton, 
Menangle and Mt Gilead we urge the Department of Planning & Environment to please include 
Appin in the New Release Plan as the community urgently needs High Schools, shops, better Roads 
and reliable public transport

 For example for senior citizen that can no longer drive it is impossible for them to go to medical 
appointments, do their weekly shopping & other tasks that daily life requires. we need progress and 
infrastructure,  we have been waiting for too long for those amenities to come through.  It is very 
unfair for Appin to be left behind for another 30 years. We need the support of developers together 
with the help of the Government to move forward.

How can you propose 35,000 homes and New work location for the areas around Macarthur whilst 
Appin who is situated in the middle and closer to Campbelltown to be left behind this is very unfair.

Therefore we urge the Department of Planning to carefully re-assess the situation in order to 
improve services for its community.

I hope our views will be taken in consideration

Thank you


